
1

Fiona Hill

From: Joseph Cummins <Joseph.Cummins@enterprise.gov.ie>
Sent: Friday 11 June 2021 15:06
To: circulareconomy
Cc: Aisling McCarthy
Subject: DETE support for CES
Attachments: 20210611 DETE submission on circular economy strategy.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Dear DECC colleagues,  
 
Please find attached a short submission from DETE in response to your public consultation on the Circular Economy 
Strategy. Aisling McCarthy (cc’d) and myself, along with colleagues across a number of DETE divisions and our 
agencies, will continue to engage with you on this important cross-governmental policy area.  
 
Kind regards 
Joe  
 
 
—— 
Joseph Cummins 
Climate Action and Economic Infrastructure Unit 

—— 
An Roinn Fiontar, Trádála agus Fostaíochta 
Department of Enterprise, Trade and Employment 

23 Sráid Chill Dara, Baile Átha Cliath 2, D02 TD30 
23 Kildare St, Dublin 2, D02 TD30 

—— 
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